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Dear Parents, 

  

I send this newsletter hoping 

that the class had a super Thursday.  I 

was away today and we had a 

substitute teacher.  It is hard to 

believe that we have only one full week 

left in April.  It will be a busy last two 

months.  We have a full five-day week 

ahead of us!    

 

 Thank you to everyone who 

returned the paper permission form 

that Pine Valley requires.  

 

 Anyone wanting to volunteer must 

complete the school volunteer form, 

complete a criminal record check (we 

have a letter you can bring so there is 

no charge), and a child intervention 

check which is to be done online.  

Please make sure to complete all three!  

Thank you! 

 

 We are sad to see our friend 

Olivia leave WES and move to a new 

community.  We now have 19 students 

in 1C. 

 
 

We will be starting a new unit in 

PE in May - Track and Field! The focus 

will be on running, jumping and 

throwing! In Science, our new focus will 

be on the Seasons and Changes.  

 

We have already started to think 

about class placements for next year. 

A lot of planning goes into making the 

lists.  If you are moving or have 

information regarding next year that I 

should know about, please let me know 

as soon as possible. 

 

 We will not have a new homework 

sheet next week.  We will continue to 

focus on this week’s words.  We had a 

busy week and need more time.   

 

Have a fantastic weekend and we 

will see you on Monday.  Please feel 

free to call if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

 

Sincerely,     

 

Amy Chattargoon    

School 780-349-3385 

 

 
     

 



Monday 

April 22 

Tuesday 

April 23 

Wednesday 

April 24 

Thursday 

April 24 

Friday 

April 25 

 

SCHOOL TODAY 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Show & Share: Brona 

 

SCHOOL TODAY 
 

 

Library Today 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Show & Share: Seungjae 

 
 

 
 

 

SCHOOL TODAY 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Show & Share: Christian 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL TODAY 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Show & Share: Quinten 

 

 

 

SCHOOL TODAY 
 

 
Library Today 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Show & Share: Tenley 

 

    
 

 

 - Worked with our review WWW’s  

- Mrs. C was away on Thursday – 

students did a directed draw and 

writing activity and played math 

games 

- No School on Friday 

- Worked with ‘magic e’ words 

- Poem, “Springtime” 

- Worked in our printing books 

- Worked with our 3D Shapes and even 

and odd numbers in math 

- Learned the “ell” family and reviewed 

the ‘wh’ diagraph 

- Wrote in our April journals 

- Looking at a globe of the world       

and     a map of Canada 

- Literacy & math centers  

- Went to the library 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

- April 19 – No School – PD Day 

- May 2 – Pine Valley Gymnastic 

Fieldtrip 

- May 9 – Swimming @ 1:00 

- May 20 – No School 
 

 

KEEP ON READING AT HOME AND SENDING BACK THE GREEN SHEETS! 

 

 

What is the best part of school? 
Varyk – The best part is recess. 

Kinlee – The best part is going for recess. 
 

How are you a good friend? 
  Varyk – I include everyone. 

Kinlee – I let them pick the game. 
 

What do you do to help Mrs.  

Chattargoon in the class? 
Varyk – I listen and I read. 

Kinlee – I listen and do hard work. 
 

Why do you think you are special? 
Varyk –I make my friends feel special. 

Kinlee – I have a wonderful teacher. 
 


